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OCTOBER EVENTS

Things to Note
October's Literacy theme is
Informational Text/Books. 
 Informational books teach about
people, places, and things.

1-3 Red Ribbon Week
4 No School
17 Multicultural Night 5:00pm
16&17 Book Fair 5:00 pm
18 Grown Ups and Donuts 7:30am
23-25 No School

Instagram-@riverton.elementary.pta
Facebook-@rivertonelementaryraccoons

Website-riverton.memberhub.com
Email-rivertonelempta@gmail.com

Fighter For Freedom and Equality by Susan B.
Anthony
Helen's Big World by Doreen Rappaport
My Brother Martin by Christine King Farris
Rosa by Nikki Giovanni
Who Were the Wright Brothers? by James
Buckley Jr. 

Some Examples of Graphic Novels

We are looking for people who will form
a Nominating Committee to find and
nominate candidates for our Executive
PTA board for the upcoming school
year! If you are willing to help us find
amazing people to serve on our board,
please email us at
rivertonelempta@gmail.com

Come join us for our Multicultural Night
on November 17th.  It will be a fun night
of diversity and opportunity to learn
about different cultures that are
represented in our community. 



Heidi has a love for not only her sweet
kindergarteners but for all students here at
Riverton. She always has a smile on her face
and makes everyone feel like they belong.
She has really made a difference working
with our ESL students. She takes the time to
really get to know them and work with them
with their language needs.
Always so happy and helpful to all! She is an
amazing teacher! She makes kindergarten
fun and students thrive with her.
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SCHOOL CONTACT
Riverton Elementary
1-801-254-8050
13150 S 1830 W
Riverton, UT 84065




SPOTLIGHTS
STAFF SPOTLIGHT

of the 

Carolyn is always taking care of not only the
students but all the staff at Riverton as well. She
is always kind, welcoming, and willing to help
whenever she can. This school runs smoothly
because of her!
This school runs the way that it does because of
Carolyn!!!! Yahoo Carolyn!

Carolyn Wood
TEACHER  SPOTLIGHT

Ms. Rivera

MONTH
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LETTER FROM OUR PRINCIPAL

LETTER FROM OUR PTA PRESIDENT

Hello Parents!
We are so excited for all of the fun that PTA gets to be involved in at our school. This month we are
celebrating Red Ribbon Week, issuing prizes for the Fun Run, hosting a Multicultural Night, Book
Fair, and Grown-ups and Donuts! If you have not had an opportunity to decide how you want to
"Bee" Invested in our school. Please reach out to us, and we can help you to "Bee" Involved!
We are so excited to announce that our Fun Run Fundraiser collected $29,676. We have had a
blast celebrating our success and rewarding the kids with Prize Day and Skate Night! In an effort to
include more parents at PTA meetings, we will be concluding our Multicultural night on November
17th with a PTA meeting at 6:30 pm. Please come and feel free to ask questions! We appreciate all
efforts made to create a school where our children can Thrive!
Thank You,
Amanda Snow, Riverton Elementary PTA President 2022-23




Dear Parents and Guardians,

We have many things to be thankful for at Riverton Elementary.  

PTA
We thank the PTA for a generous grant to fund two field trips per grade—including our functional academic classrooms.
We also appreciate the meal they provided for teachers at parent teacher conferences and for their support for the
first Riverton Elementary Culture Night! We encourage families to come and celebrate with us.
Each child will receive a Riverton Travel Passport. They travel from country to country and activity to activity earning
stamps in their passports.  All who have a full passport will get treats at the end of the evening.

Teachers
Please take a few minutes to write a short note to your children’s teachers. They work arduously on a daily basis to
provide meaningful experiences for children. That is no small task!

ROCK-IT 180 Update
We are excited to announce that students are Rocking Rock-it 180! We had our first mystery activity with students just
before Fall Break. We created marshmallow sculptures together at lunch time. We are hoping to get another 10-in-a-row
before December. In December we hope to achieve a blackout!—180 cards in 3 weeks! Thank you for encouraging your
students to keep up the great work in following the school wide expectations!  

Respectfully,

Mr. Pullan, Principal




